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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, July 18, 2013 

 

County Road 1 Closures for Roadway Maintenance at 
“Castle Hill” 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will chip-seal the roadway 

along County Road 1 at Castle Hill between State Route 287 and County Road 

47.  The roadway will be closed between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. 

Monday July 22, 2013.  If crews are delayed an overnight closure may be 

required. 

 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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